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1.   Since the last report, I received two automated notifications of people within our area who 

had filled out “Join-us-Online” forms on the national website.  I referred both prospects to 

Flotilla 10-01 based on distance from their residence.  The flotilla’s FSO-HR, Carl Robinson, has 

talked to one of the prospects and has attempted to contact the other. 

 

2.  Flotilla 10-01 has enrolled one new member, Larry Jamieson, who was a Join-us-Online 

referral in January.  The flotilla also has re-enrolled one former member, John Robards, and is in 

the process of re-enrolling another, Paul Best. 

 

3.  Flotilla 10-05 enrolled three new members since the last report:  Ken Hooper, Tony Fiorino 

and Jon Rucker.  Another prospect is scheduled to complete his application on 8 May.  Several 

other prospects have been visited and have attended flotilla meetings.  In April, Jim Grever 

transferred into 10-05 from a flotilla in Ohio.     

  

4.  Flotilla 10-07 is in the process of enrolling two new members. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Halladay 

SO-HR 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


